

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

148 North Binkley Street Phone (907) 714-8888

Soldotna, Alaska Fax (907) 262-9645

September 8, 2008

TO:

Board of Education

FROM:

Dewar Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources

THROUGH:

Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent

SUBJECT:

Approval of Resignations -Item 10 a (5)

It is recommended the following resignations be approved:

Vicki Abraham

Migrant Teacher

Homer Middle School,

effective August 6, 2008

Wayne B. Clark

Spanish

Seward High, effective

the end of the 2007-08

school year

August 6, 2008

Tim Peterson Director of Human Resources Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669



Dear Mr. Peterson:

This letter is to inform you that I am resigning my position as a migrant tutor for the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District effective August 6, 2008.

1. I hope to have the pleasure of working for the district some time in the future if my family obligations are such that I am able to.

Sincerely,

Vicki Abraham

cc: Dr. Donna Peterson cc: Norma Holmgaard All Alla

August 12, 2008

(Originally sent via email)

Dear Dr. Peterson.

It is with great regret that I must resign my teaching position at Seward High School. It has been a great pleasure to work here under Jim Fredrickson, Malcolm Fleming, Steve Pautz, and Ginger Blackmon. It has been a joy to serve the students and parents of this wonderful community.

It will be hard to leave here after 18 years of service

I will always look back fondly on my time spent here working for the district.

I deeply apologize for leaving the district without a Spanish teacher and I am sorry for the inconvenience that this is causing Dr. Blackmon.

Please regard my resignation to be effective immediately.

Sincerely,

Wayne B. Clark